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Code of Conduct

SFI Academic IT Festival is a gathering event for young people interested in IT,
entrepreneurs and well-known IT authorities. We would like SFI to be a part of the growth
of the Polish IT community, especially in Cracow. We are willing to develop the potential of
young people, inspire new and interesting initiatives and provide an opportunity to expand
knowledge in a different way than usual.

General principles

The purpose of SFl is to create a space for sharing ideas in a way that is completely free
of prejudice and discrimination. We are open to all people regardless of gender, sexual
orientation, handicaps, disability, race, nation, age, appearance or personal beliefs,
including political and religious ones.

All statements and materials presented should be consistent with the fundamental principles
of social coexistence and the culture of statements. This applies equally to participants,
speakers and all related to the organisation of the Festival.

If you notice a violation of this policy or have any doubts, questions or comments, please
contact the organisers in person or via kontakt@sfi.pl. We will do our utmost to resolve
any conflicts that may arise and we will provide the assistance needed.

Relationship with partners

The scale of the Festival and its success is largely determined by the support we receive
from our partners. Relations with the Cracow IT industry are extremely valuable to us,
as well as the support provided by universities. We respect the contributions of the speakers
who we are pleased to host. It is impossible to list here all the associations, organisations,
media or individuals with whom SFI| cooperates.

These factors, gathered together for several years now, allow us to share our passion with
a growing community of IT enthusiasts.

General principles are based on the Code of Conduct published by "Curry On Prague!”.
Thank you!



